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  Note verbale dated 15 December 2017 from the Permanent 

Mission of Morocco to the United Nations addressed to the Chair 

of the Committee 
 

 

 The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Morocco to the United Nations 

presents its compliments to the Chair of the Security Council Committee established 

pursuant to resolution 1718 (2006) concerning the Democratic People’s Republic of 

Korea, and has the honour to transmit herewith the national report of the Kingdom of 

Morocco on the implementation of Security Council resolutions 2371 (2017) and 

2375 (2017) concerning the Democratic People’s Republic of Korea (see annex). 

  

https://undocs.org/S/RES/1718(2006)
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https://undocs.org/S/RES/2371(2017)
https://undocs.org/S/RES/2375(2017)
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  Annex to the note verbale dated 15 December 2017 from the 

Permanent Mission of Morocco to the United Nations addressed to 

the Chair of the Committee 
 

 

  Report of Morocco on the implementation of Security Council 

resolutions 2371 (2017) and 2375 (2017)  
 

 

 The Kingdom of Morocco implements the restrictive measures imposed on the 

Democratic People’s Republic of Korea by the Security Council in its resolutions 

2371 (2017) and 2375 (2017). It has taken all necessary steps to ensure their 

implementation by the various Moroccan departments concerned.  

 In this regard, in accordance with paragraph 18 of resolution 2371 (2017) and 

paragraph 19 of resolution 2375 (2017), the Kingdom of Morocco wishes to inform 

the Security Council Committee established pursuant to resolution 1718 (2006) of the 

following: 

 – The Kingdom of Morocco does not have diplomatic relations with the 

Democratic People’s Republic of Korea; 

 – The Royal Moroccan Armed Forces do not undertake any military activities with 

the Democratic People’s Republic of Korea; 

 – The naval and navy air operations of the Royal Moroccan Navy have not, to 

date, involved the inspection of any suspicious vessels;  

 – According to an analysis of statistical data on trade between the Kingdom of 

Morocco and the Democratic People’s Republic of Korea between 2015 and the 

end of July 2017, there have been no imports or exports of goods subject to the 

aforementioned resolutions during the period in question;  

 – The operational departments of the Customs and Indirect Taxation 

Administration have been instructed to be more vigilant with regard to illicit 

goods covered by the provisions of these resolutions and to inform the central 

Government of any related findings. 

 The Kingdom of Morocco reaffirms its determination to cooperate with the 

Security Council Committee established pursuant to resolution 1718 (2006), in 

accordance with the relevant resolutions of the Council, and will submit to the 

Committee any additional information available, where applicable. 
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